
Tater Knob POA, Water Report 

July 18, 2020 
 

South Water System  

• We suffered three major breaks this year, two at the well house and one on the up-line to the 

tank house below Rivard Road next to the Larsen’s.   

• South water system also lost the Chlorine Solution pump at the well house. That pump was 

replaced with the working pump from the North Tank House.   

• South Well House was completely re-piped this year. 

• There is a suspected leak on the South Side we are still searching for.   

North Water System 

• The existing Solution Pump was swapped out for a cheaper model and the swapped-out pump 

was moved to the South Well house.  The new solution pump there is working very well. 

• Major leak was fixed this spring on the downline near the Peak place.   

Outstanding Issues 

• Still need to replace the South Tank Float switch.   

• Jim – Did the issue with switchover on the North System get resolved 

Water Lab Tests: 

• April 2020  - There was no coliform or fecal matter detected in the water samples.   

• The Reports are attached on the next pages… 

 

 






